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OBJ/16-2 Mr Clough Introductory Statement 

 

“ Fenwick Close is a development of 30 apartments,built in 2004/5,adjacent to Northumberland Park 
Metro Station. It is a pleasant well kept development of three blocks. 
Mrs Cook,who cannot be here today because of work commitments,Mr Saunders,and myself are 
volunteer directors of Fenwick Close Management Company,and together our Facilties Management 
Company we look after the finances and day to day running of the development. 
We are here today to represent the interests of residents and owners,and just to be clear we are not 
NIMBY’s,we have genuine and legitimate concerns. 
Despite what Mr Turney suggested in his submission on Tuesday,there is a lot more to our Objections 
than simply the impacts of construction and temporary use of land. 
Similarly I am sure he doesn’t really believe that all impacts can be minimised and managed as easily 
as he suggests. 
Trust me, we would not be putting ourselves through this if we did not have serious concerns. 
We have six separate objections and I will preface each one with a brief summary of what they are 
about “ 
 

 


